
READING THE BIBLE TOGETHER 

In 2017, St. Andrew’s is reading the Bible together. Daily readings 

are listed here each week.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

KEENAGERS SUMMER BBQ 

            Our next meeting is Thursday, June 8
th

 when we will 

enjoy a picnic at the Red Bank Battlefield at 100 Hessian 

Avenue in National Park, NJ. Join us as we have a good, old 

fashioned barbeque!! Bring your favorite picnic salad or side 

dish to share. 

            Anyone wishing to carpool to the Red Bank Battlefield 

can meet in the church parking lot at 11:15am.  We will leave 11:30am. 

 

ST. ANDREW’S VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR CHERRY HILL FOOD PANTRY 

St. Andrew's will provide volunteers at the Food 

Pantry again this week. Eight St. Andrew’s volunteers 

are needed for each sessions:   

Tuesday June 6 (5:15pm-7:30pm) 

Thursday June 8 (10:15am-1:00pm) 

If interested in volunteering, you can call Ken Ferguson at 856-261-4976 or 

Kenneth.brian.ferguson@gmail.com.  
  

 Today’s first Sunday food collection is coffee, cereal and detergent.  

Donations can be placed in the baskets at the front of the church or near the 

desk in the lobby. 

 

CALLING ALL GRADUATES 

Next week we recognize all of our 2017 graduates. 

Please notify the church office if you or a family 

member is graduating from high school, college, 

graduate school or other post high school program. 

For a high school graduate, please give name, school, 

and future plans. For others, give name, school, and degree or certificate 

program. Contact the church office at 856-429-4469  saumcch@gmail.net  

We would also like the graduates’ photos for the Church Website. E-mail 

photos to hooversnj@verizon.net or leave them in the office. 

 

 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL SCHEDULE 

10:30am Worship – Nursery Care for infants to 2 year olds – room 201 

10:45am – 3 and 4 year olds–room 202, Kindergarten and 1
st

 grade–room 

302, 2
nd

 and 3
rd

 grade–room 304, 4
th

and 5
th

 grades–room 303, 6
th

 – 12
th

 

Grades–Stay in the worship service. 

 (Please see one of our ushers for location/directions.) 
 

ACTIVITIES FOR THIS WEEK  

Sunday 10:30am Pentecost – Communion  

  Confirmation – Reception of New Members 

    Music Appreciation Sunday 

 6pm UMYF event - Lounge 

Tuesday 11am Anna Circle – Cathedral Kitchen Café & Tour 

 5:15pm St. Andrew’s at Cherry Hill Food Pantry 

 7pm Missions – Lounge  

Wednesday 10am Little Hands Little Feet – Room 307 

 3pm Cathedral Kitchen 

Thursday 11:15am Esther Circle – Restaurant  

 11:30am Keenagers Picnic – Red Bank Battlefield 
  

ACTIVITIES WEEK OF JUNE 11
th

  

Sunday  Graduate Sunday 

Monday 7:30pm Moorestown Singers Friends & Family Concert 

Tuesday 10am Needlecrafters – Conference Room 

Wednesday 10am Little Hands Little Feet – Room 307 

 

 

 

 

 

The church office will be open  

Monday through Thursday from 8am to 

3:30pm and closed on Friday until Labor Day. 
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June 11, 2017                          Trinity Sunday                                    10:30am 
 

 

WORDS OF WELCOME 

Welcome to worship on this Day of Pentecost! We celebrate the birth of 

the church and the ongoing work of the Holy Spirit as we worship today! 
    

 PRELUDE     
                                      

 WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 RITUAL OF FRIENDSHIP AND WELCOME TO VISITORS 
 

(Prepare Prayer Request: You may write a prayer concern or joy on the 

cards found in each pew.  Ushers will collect the prayer cards in the 

center aisle as the children come forward for the Children’s Message.) 
 

* HYMN NO. 62                                        “Holy, Holy, Holy” 
 

* CALL TO WORSHIP  

To God be all the glory, 

The one who visits us in three persons, 

The Holy Trinity of hope and love 

For there is no place which is without you, O God, 

And no time when you are not there. 

For you are the beginning and the end, 

The source of all that is  

In the wonder of universal life. 

And yet, you take us by the hand and lead us, 

as the life of Christ walks our human way 

And shows us that life is stronger than death. 

In the Holy Spirit, we are gifted, again and again, 

and are called onwards toward a future 

In which we are surrounded with love and grace. 

We praise and worship you, O God,  

For there is no other God like you. 
 

 OPENING PRAYER 

Holy God, 

You have revealed yourself to us in a trinity of ways: 

As our powerful Creator, our dying Savior, and our comforting Spirit. But we 

also know you as a loving parent, a risen Lord, and a dynamic breath of fresh 

air. We’re never really sure of how you are able to be all these things to us, 

but you are. And we praise you 

 

Holy God, lead us down your Holy Way, that we may grow in becoming who 

you have created and redeemed us to be. As we hear what may seem to our 

limited minds to be an impossible call, teach us the grace to place our 

limitations within the wonder of your unlimited hands. Amen. 
 

 FIRST SCRIPTURE READING                 Acts 2:1-13                        NT page 119 

  Leader: This is the Word of God for the people of God. 

  People: Thanks be to God.      
       

 CHILDREN’S MESSAGE 
 

 CHILDREN MAY LEAVE FOR SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES 

Bible Readings for the Week of Week of June 4-10 
Sunday – Psalms 145:1-150:6 

Monday – Proverbs 1:1-2:22 

Tuesday – Proverbs 3:1-35 

Wednesday – Proverbs 4:1-5:23 

Thursday – Proverbs 6:1-7:27 

Friday – Proverbs 8:1-9:18 

Saturday – Proverbs 10:1-11:31 

Do you have a question about something you read this week?  

Email your questions to the church office (saumcch@gmail.com) or 

Pastor Richard (richrdwork@msn.com) or text your question to 

Pastor Richard at 304-692-7175.  

 



 CONFIRMATION  

 RECEPTION OF NEW MEMBERS 

 CALL TO PRAYER 

  MORNING PRAYER & THE LORD’S PRAYER     

Our Father, who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name.  Thy Kingdom come, thy 

will be done, on earth as it is in heaven.  Give us this day our daily bread.   

And forgive us our trespasses, as we forgive those who trespass against us.   

And lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil.   

For thine is the kingdom, and the power and the glory, forever. Amen. 
 

 SHARING OUR RESOURCES FOR MINISTRY 

 OFFERTORY            “He Put a New Song in My Heart”     by Michael Barrett 

Chancel Choir 
 

 MUSIC APPRECIATION and RECOGNITION 

* RESPONSE No. 94  

Praise God, from whom all blessings flow; praise God, all creatures here below: 

Alleluia! Alleluia! Praise God, the source of all our gifts!  Praise Jesus Christ whose 

power uplifts! Praise the Spirit, Holy Spirit! Alleluia! Alleluia! Alleluia! 
 

* PRAYER OF DEDICATION 

 SECOND SCRIPTURE READING Acts 2:14-21                         NT page 119 

  Leader: This is the Word of God for the people of God. 

  People: Thanks be to God.      
 

 CELEBRATION OF HOLY COMMUNION (see insert) 

    This morning, we will celebrate communion by intinction. When the 

       ushers invite you forward, you will receive a piece of bread from the  

       basket and dip it in the cup. Everyone is then welcome to pray at the 

       altar rail if you wish. 
 

 SPECIAL COMMUNION MUSIC        “Ave Verum”                 by W. A. Mozart 
 

 PRAYER AFTER COMMUNION (prayed responsively) 
  

 Through the great Comforter, Advocate, our faithful Guide, 

 we have become a part of God's holy love. 

 And so we pray to the eternal one: 
  

 God of love, 

 as you have blessed this meal, 

 bless now our work and our words, 

 that we may extend your welcome to the world  

 in what we do and by who we are. 

 May the Spirit's power make it so. Amen. 
  

* HYMN NO. 558                                  “We Are the Church” 
                                 

* BENEDICTION  

* POSTLUDE                                   

*Those who are able, please stand.  

 

 
 

We are glad you are here.  Please help us get to know you by 

filling out the “Welcome Visitor” brochure found in the pew 

rack. Place it in the offering plate. If you have any questions, 

please ask one of our ushers. Welcome to St. Andrew’s. 

 

ALTAR FLOWERS 

 Are given by Rose DeGuzman in honor of Anna Circle members. 
 

NURSERY CARE 

For those of you with children age 2 and under, we have a nursery 

in room 201. (Please see one of our ushers for location/directions.) It is 

professionally staffed by Jennie Armour, a lovely young woman who has 

been caring for children for many years. In addition, there is a rocking 

chair available in the back of the sanctuary so you can comfort your child 

and remain in the worship service. 
 

IN OUR PRAYERS 

Martha Shanely, 3234 Hailey Drive, Marlton, NJ 08053; Kathryn 

Phillips, Medford Leas Rehab, 1 Medford Leas Way, Medford, NJ  08055; 

Susan Kruse, 1022 Chelten Parkway, Cherry Hill, NJ 08034; Eustace Kangaju, 

17 Snyder Court, Cherry Hill, NJ 08002; Mary Ann Edgerton, 107 Chelten 

Parkway, Cherry Hill, NJ 08034. 
  

SHUT-IN IN OUR PRAYERS:   

Robert and Elma Jane Magee 

The Evergreens, 309 Bridgeboro Road, Apt 1225, Moorestown, NJ 08057 
We will lift up a shut-in member each week. We hope you will pray for 

them, give them a call, send a card or drop in and visit them. If you know 

anyone who could be on our list, please contact the church office. 

 

 
  

Where: St. Andrew’s United Methodist Church 

When: Monday, July 24 – Thursday, July 27 from 6- 8pm 
 

VBS is quickly approaching and we need your help! Our VBS program this 

year is Rome: Paul and the Underground Church. Here’s how you can help! 
 

Food coordinator/s - a person or people to plan and make the light 

dinners and the small snack. 

Games leader and helpers Volunteers to lead the games station. 

"Shopkeepers" will open their shop each day.  Shops include Scribe 

(write roman numerals and letters), Architecture (make an aquaduct), 

leathermaking (make a leather bracelet), wreath making (make a wreath 

for your head), carpentry (make a toy top), and togas (learn how to wear a 

toga).  Groups will get to visit 1 or 2 shops a day.   

“Actors” to play roman people in order to teach the children about 

Paul and the underground church as the Bible lesson. 

Family leaders  these people will be with a group of 7 - 10 kids and 

take them to the different stations throughout the evening.   
 

We will also be sending out a donation supply list in the coming weeks. 

Please prayerfully consider helping out in some way so that we can 

continue this great mission for our children.  For more information contact 

Ellen Barton – bartonep98@comcast.net or SAUMCCH@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

Today, we welcome our Confirmation Class to the St. Andrew’s Family. 

CONFIRMATION CLASS 

Julia Barton  Peter Owens  Judith Otunnu 

Melissa Blanchard Sabrina Owens Teddy Sachs 

Chloe Bordner  Zach Owens  James Spangler 

Yema Kangaju  Matthew Malec Robert Thompson 

 

 

Today, we honor the choirs and musicians who have shared their talent 

with us during worship over the course of the year. 
 

Chancel Choir & Sunday Singers 

Katharine Baer, Director 

Ellen Youssefian and Lauren Aloia, Accompanists 
 

Janet Anderer  John Exley  Lee Manns 

Ellen Barton   Liz Gregory  Lauren Mayer 

Joanna Barton  Jan Howe  Carlos Santiago 

Karen Bianco  Eric Jeronimus  Nancy Seely 

Carla Branyan  Sara Joslin  Tim Segado 

Barbara Brown Sonia Kangaju  Lydia Work 

Mark Cieslewicz Russ Knight  Joyce Worthington 

Sandy Daniels  Amy McCausland Nancy Wyatt   

 

Please note: The children’s choirs will be recognized next week. 

 

Bell Choir 

Ellen Barton, Director 

 Joanna Barton  Jan Howe  Lydia Work 

 Julia Barton  Amy McCausland Joyce Worthington 

 Pete Barton  Emily McCausland John Exley – Substitute  
  

Musicians who provided special music 

Ellen Barton  Leo Breslin  Evie Jorgensen 

James Betts  Emily McCausland Tim Segado 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LITTLE HANDS LITTLE FEET 

 Is in need of #4 diapers and Girls’ and Boys’ clothes size 16. If you 

can donate these diapers and/or have gently 

used clothing in size 16, we would be very 

grateful for your donation. 

 

Serving our church this morning… 
 

Greeters: Oskar and Barbara Gmunder 

Acolyte:   Josh Gettings 

Liturgist:  Betsy Griffis 

Ushers:    Connie DiRocco, Dan Proulx, Ken Saunders, Rob Thompson 

Audio:      Tom Bianco III, Mark Corcoran, Dale Osterman 

 

Vacation Bible Vacation Bible Vacation Bible Vacation Bible SchoolSchoolSchoolSchool    

SUMMER SUNDAY SCHOOL VOLUNTEERS 

          Summer Sunday School begins June 25
th

. Please consider 

helping out and sign up on the sheet in the lobby. Curriculum is 

provided for each lesson. For more information, please contact 

Sandy Ferguson at sandykern24@gmail.com. Thanks for your 

support!! 

 


